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Wednesday 12th February 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
World Book Day is on Thursday 6th March 2025. As usual, we will be celebrating 
World Book Day by inviting children to come dressed as a book character; please see 
more information about this on our newsletter this Friday. 
 
We have organised for a local author, Saffiya Shaheen, to come and visit the 
children on World Book Day and parents/carers have the option to pre-order signed 
copies of her books that will be given to the children by Saffiya on the day. 
 
If you are interested in ordering a book or multiple books, please visit our School 
Money Shop to place your order. The deadline date for placing orders is Sunday 
23rd February.  Please see the poster attached for full details regarding the books. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Swallow 
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